
City administrator search under way

The search is in full swing to find the next leader of Aurora’s city operations.
Former Aurora administrator Mike Bair, currently working as a consultant to the city, report a
search committee will begin narrowing down the number of candidates for the vacant leadership
role. About 30 applications for the city administrator position were submitted.
For complete story, see the Feb. 20 issue of the News-Register.
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